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“Shortly thereafter, when the 

wagon load of food started for the 

gate, this crowd- rushed toward it 
in a threatening manner and had 
I not outrun them to the wagon 
which I stopped, serious results 
and possible loss of life would have 

followed, as most of them were 

armed. I therefore saw for myself 
a vicious demonstration of violence 
and disregard of State Law, which 
was substantial reason for State 

intereference, I immediately tele- 

graphed the State Police to come 

at once, to protect life and prop- 

erty, which were in danger. 
“Later in the afternoon, a car 

load of armed guards was brought 
into the Smelter enclosure from Ely, 
by the mining company on its own 

volition entirely. That evening, 
when the armed crowd rushed the 

gate of the Smelture enclosure, two 

men were shot ^nd killed, ap- 

parently by the Company’s guards. 
I then declared marshal law in or- 

der to prevent further violence. The 

next evening the State Police ar- 

rived. My first order to them was 

to disarm .the company guards, 
then those on the outside who were 

making trouble througout the dis- 

trict. Those orders were promptly 
obeyed. A settlement of the strike 

was soon made and the men re- 

turned to work and I was informed 

that both sides to the controversy 
were satisfied. 

“I had nothing whatever to do 

with the controversy between the 

mining company and its employees 
and did not attempt to influence 
either side in the settlement. My 
sole purpose was to see that the 
laws of the State were enforced 
and that life and property were pro- 

tected. I carried out my purpose as 

Governor and am proud of whdPt I 

accomplished in this respect, and 
in maintaining the honor and dig- 
nity of our State. After the ar- 

rival of the State Police, not a 

man was hurt. 
“The people of the Ely District 

have several times since this oc- 

currence, twenty-six years ago, 

given me their support and confi- 
dence by helping to elect me Uni- 
ted States Senator twice, and have 

thus approved of my official act- 

ions, as the records will show. 

“It astonishes me to know that 

my opponent should falsify the 
facts and attempt to make poli- 
tical capital out of this serious in- 

cident which occurred twenty-six 
years ago. 

“My labor record speaks for its- 

elf. I call it to the attention of 

the working men in the District, 
knowing that their judgment of me 

will be fair.” 

John A. Fulton and his daughter, 
Miss Helene were guests at the 

Apache during their recent visit to 

Das Vegas. 
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Twelve Vegans 
Are At B. Y. U. 

PROVO, Utah—Twelve LasVegas 
students are registered this quar- 

ter at Brigham Young university 
in the largest student body in the 

history of the institution. The to- 

tal registration at this date is over 

2250, which exceeds last year’s rec- 

ord for the same time by more than 

300 students. 
The students from Las Vegas are 

Verle Allen, Merle Biffle, Marie 

Davis, Harold Earl, Carl Gibson, 
Owen Gibson, Bruce Kelley, Max 

Leavitt, Mark Murry, Gay Myers, 
Mary Tomsic and Rex Warner. 

Maintaining the cosmopolitan at- 

mosphere at B. Y. U., 35 states of 

the nation and the District of Co- 

lumbia are represented, as well as 

Alaska, Canada, Hawaii, Mexico, the 

Phillipine Islands and Argentine, 
South America. 

Other students living near Las 

Vegas are Leon Frehner, Mesquite; 
Lorean Lewis and Lenore Robinson, 
Overton; Virginia Schofield, Hiko; 
Lois Jean Tobler, Bunkerville; and 

Janyce Utley, Alamo. 

Outstanding in campus activities 
are Lorean Lewis, secretary of the 
Womens Athletic Association, and 

Verle Allen, Business secretary on 

the Banyon staff. 

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Rau are en- 

joying a motor trip to Mexico. 
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DESIRING TO EARN MONEY TO CONTINUE 
HIS STUDIES AFTER GRADUATING FROM 
THE U OF N HE HELPED INSTALL A 
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